
 

 
 

                 SRI LANKA LAW COLLEGE 

     NOTICE 
 

 

Dear Students, 

Recent flooding in the country has caused considerable disruption 
and concern. Considering these events, we are reaching out to all our 
students to inquire about your well-being and safety. 

If you and your family have been affected by the flood in any way, 
please inform the College at your earliest convenience. Your safety 
and welfare are our top priorities, and as the Principal of the Law 
College, I want to ensure that appropriate support and assistance are 
available to those in need. 

You can reach out to 011-2436040 or principalsoffice@sllc.ac.lk for 
any inquiries or assistance needed. 

Additionally, if you are aware of any fellow students who may have 
been affected and have not received this notice, please encourage 
them to contact the Law College as soon as possible. 

 

 

Principal  

Sri Lanka Law College 

June 3, 2024 
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